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25 November 2019 
 

Stage 2 End of year celebrations 
(please keep this page for your records) 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
On Tuesday 17 December, students in Stage 2 are invited to participate in our end of year 
celebrations. 
 
This year Stage 2 students will be visiting the Mount Vic Flicks to view the movie “A Shaun 
the Sheep Movie: Farmageddon”. This movie is rated G. On the completion of the movie, we 
will enjoy a picnic lunch and games in the Mount Victoria Park. 
 
We will be travelling by train from Blackheath train station to Mount Victoria train station 
and return, or buses provided by Sydney Trains in the event of trackwork. The morning train 
time is 10.30am. All students are required to be at school at the normal time. Teachers will 
walk students to and from Blackheath Train Station. All students are required to bring 
their own opal card. We will be returning on the 2.01pm train. 
 
Cost of movie: $ 8.50 
 
As a special Christmas treat, Stage 2 teachers are purchasing either a choc-top or ice block 
for each student. Please indicate on the permission slip which item your child would like. 
 
Students will need to bring their own water bottle and lunch. 
 
This excursion has the approval of the Principal. Mr Yeong, Ms Blackwell and Mr Musgrave 
will accompany students on this excursion. 
 
Please complete the attached permission slip and return to school by Tuesday 10 December. 
Please contact your child’s class teacher if you have any questions. 
 
In keeping with our Student Welfare Policy, only students whose behaviour has been 
appropriate will be permitted to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Philip Yeong 
Stage 2 Assistant Principal 
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Stage 2 End of year celebrations 
(please return this page to the school) 

 
I give permission for my son/daughter______________________________________ of 

class__________ to participate in the Stage 2 End of year celebrations to be held on Tuesday 

17th December 2019. I understand that travel is by train or buses provided by Sydney Trains in 

the event of trackwork 

 

Medical needs of which you need to be aware: 

_________________________________________________ 

 

Medication to be taken on the day of the excursion : 

______________________________________________ 

 

Number on which I can be contacted on the day of the excursion: 

____________________________ 

 
I would like to assist on the day (please circle):     YES NO 
 
 I have enclosed $8.50 to cover the cost of the excursion. 

 
 I have paid $8.50 online _________ Rec. No _______________ 

 
 
 
My child would like the following Christmas treat (please tick one) 
 
_____Choc-top 
 
_____ Ice Block 
 
 
 
Signed:___________________________________________    
 
 
Date:__________________________________ 


